
New Park Primary Academy 
Skipton Road, Harrogate, HG1 3HF 

T: 01423 503011 E: admin@newparkacademy.co.uk 

W: www.newparkacademy.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd February 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
This year World Book Day is on Thursday 7

th
 March. This is a celebration of authors, illustrators, books and, 

most importantly, it's a celebration of reading.  We will be celebrating this wonderful event in lots of different 
ways. 
 
Family Breakfast 
To coincide with World Book Day, we are holding a family breakfast for all children and parents from 7.45am 
to 8.45am in the school. All children must be accompanied by an adult unless they are registered to attend 
Breakfast Club. Tickets cost 50p each.   
 
Please return the slip below, with the appropriate payment in cash by Monday 4

th
 March. This event is free 

for children eligible for free school meals but please let the office know you are coming. 
 
Free Books 
During our family breakfast there will be used and loved books available on our book stall. You will have the 
opportunity to browse through a wide range of books and take them home to share and keep. 
 
Dress Up 
Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character. Prizes will be awarded for 
imaginative costumes. We hope you get in to the spirit of things and come dressed up for our Family 
Breakfast too! 
 
Share a Book Challenge 
On the day bring in your entry for our Share a Book challenge. We are inviting you ALL to think about 
different, exciting, fun and SAFE places you can share a book with members of your family and/or friends. 
Children – tell your parent/carer your idea and ask them if they could take a photograph of you sharing a 
book. These photos need to be in by Wednesday 6

th
 March and there will be prizes for the most creative 

picture from each key stage.  
 
Bring in your Favourite Book 
We would like all the children to bring their favourite book into school to share with us and you. 
 
Open Morning 
We would also like to invite all parents and carers into school for the first hour of the school day to share in 
the World Book Day fun. This will be a wonderful opportunity for you to see what your child has been working 
on and to share some books together.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr R Mold 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Family Breakfast 
 

Name of Child Class Number of Children/Adults 
Attending 

Total Cost  
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